Dear,
Local 329 Membership
As we face unprecedented times with regards to the COVID -19 Pandemic we find ourselves in a time where we must take steps to ensure the safety our membership. With this is mind there will be no Local 329 Meeting in April. We will also be postponing the officers meeting scheduled for April. 

Providing information to the membership will be more challenging than ever. We plan to utilize our web site, smartlocal329.com. We will be sending messages through the mass text system as we update the web site.  We urge everyone to take the time to read the correspondence, as we will be unable to hold regular meetings. Questions can be directed to the officers. Keep in mind, that processes are changing almost hourly, and what we know at any point in time may have changed an hour later.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We strongly urge all of members to keep the officers updated with changes you hear about. Now more than ever we need to work together for the safety and well being of members, our families and our co workers.

Thank you,
Officers of the SMART TD Local 329
